L.P. Sonkar
Adviser (Minerals & TRP)
Tele: 23096547

D.0.No. M-12019/11/2005-TRP

Dear Shri Negi.
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Secretary, National Advisory Council in his letter addressed to the Member

Secrctary, Planning Commission has enc
from Shri Samir Acharya

relating 1o

losed gist of letter dated 28" July, 2005 received
“Violation of Supreme Court Orders and

Marginalization of the Jarawas”. 1ie has requested for action heing taken/clarification on

the issuie as mentioned above. Gist of the

letter is encloscd.

T request you to kindly provide us the factual claritication on this issue.

With kind regards,

Shri 1.5, Negi

Chief Sccretary

Andaman & Nicobur Islands
Port Blaa

FAX: 03192-232650
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Yours sincerely,

Lif

(1.P Sonkar)




